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Senator Agard thanks Nelson for her service to the State of Wisconsin

      

  

MADISON  - Shauntay Nelson has announced her resignation from the Wisconsin  Ethics
Commission due to a new professional opportunity. She was first  appointed by Senator Janet
Bewley in 2021.  Senate Democratic Leader Melissa Agard (D-Madison) released the  following
statement:

  

“I  want to sincerely thank Shauntay for her time on the Ethics Commission.  This sort of public
service is a serious commitment and shows her  character and desire to better our state. 
Shauntay  has dedicated her career to voter access, education, and advocacy. Her  voice on
the Commission will be missed and I wish her well in her future  endeavors.

  

“I  am looking forward to appointing a new Commissioner in the near future  who will carry on
Shauntay’s work of holding our state government and  elected officials to the highest ethical
standards.”

  

The Ethics Commission administers and enforces Wisconsin law pertaining to campaign
finance, lobbying, and the Code of Ethics.
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